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20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

National School Closure 

 

This is indeed an historic day.   

 

We are living in unprecedented times and changes are happening daily if not hourly. 

The decision by the Government for schools to “remain open only for those children 

who absolutely need to attend” and to “continue to provide care for a limited 

number of children” is one that must have been hard to make.  However, although 

difficult and unsettling as this decision is and the consequences it may mean for 

many, we must try to remember that by following the guidance of self-isolation, 

household-isolation, and social distancing it will all help us as a Nation to eventually 

beat this new virus. 

 

We will aim to support our Ankermoor Family where we can by providing the 

home/school learning support which is ready for access through our school website 

under the parents’ column. These activities will help supplement the home packs 

that have already gone out. Links are also on the notice board outside school so just 

scan the QR codes! 

 

We have also added a Safeguarding section with links and telephone numbers in, 

just in case they are required. Please use the website below to access all of the 

above.  

 

https://www.ankermoor.staffs.sch.uk/ 

 

Please also take the time to talk to your children and enjoy their company, taking 

pleasure in little things such as being in the garden together.  

 

Finally, may we thank you for your unwavering support during these uncertain times 

and we extend our thoughts and well wishes to you all.  Please take care and see you 

soon! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Simon Russell 

Headteacher 

office@ankermoor.org              07848 412134                      01827 213780 (am only) 
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